
 

    

Ambition · Pride · Success 
 

 
Haileybury Turnford, Mill Lane, Cheshunt, EN8 0JU  01992 308333   

enquiries@haileyburyturnford.com     www.haileyburyturnford.com 
Principal: Robin Newman MSc MBA NPQEL 

Haileybury Turnford is a trading name of Haileybury Academy Trust, a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales with registered number 09659808. 

Registered office: Haileybury Academy Trust, London Road, Hertford Heath, Hertford, SG13 7NU 

 
 

26th June 2025  
  
  
  
  
  
  
Dear Parent/Carer  
  
As we approach the end of Year 7, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued 
support and commitment to our school. We hope your child has enjoyed their first year with us and has 
experienced a smooth and positive transition into secondary school life.   
  
As a reminder, form groups will be reorganised as students move from Year 7 into Year 8. This is our normal 
process at the end of Year 7, responding to our understanding gained of each student over this academic 
year. It also offers students the valuable opportunity to build new friendships and interact with a wider 
range of their peers.  
 
You will receive a letter in the next few weeks informing you of your child’s new form group for Year 8.   
  
If you have any questions about this process, please do not hesitate to contact Miss Allingham at 
allinghamh@haileyburyturnford.com  
  
Yours faithfully  

  
Miss D Newman  
Vice Principal   
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